
Windstorm Park HOA Meeting August 24th 2017 4PM 
 
In attendance: 
Brennan Burns 
Greg Goodwin 
Jean VanderMerghel 
Jeffrey Arnold 
 
1. It was discussed that the Glisan wall repairs have been completed and are satisfactory. $300 
was paid for cutting back the vegetation that was encroaching on the wall. It was decided that 
would probably need to be done at least annually, and the board would keep an eye on the 
growth around the wall next year. 
 
2. Reimbursements will be made by the end of 2017 for the two lots that replaced the trees in 
front of their houses in 2012. 
 
3. Meeting adjourned at 4:30 pm  
 
 


